
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
The Town Council for the Town of Fairview, Texas will hold a 
public hearing to receive input on the Town of Fairview Fiscal 
Year 2015-16 Proposed Budget on Tuesday, August 18, 2015 at 
6:00 p.m. at the Fairview Town Hall Council Chambers located at 
372 Town Place in Fairview, Texas 75069. 
 
THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY TAXES THAN 
LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY $359,578 OR 7.47%, AND OF THAT 
AMOUNT, $87,356 IS TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW 
PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 


